
 

 

June 7, 2016 

 

Notice of Increase in Fuel Surcharge 

  

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Aloha Marine Lines has filed with the Surface Transportation Board to increase the fuel surcharge from 

16.5% to 18.0% on shipments to and from Hawaii. This increase becomes effective on July 10, 2016. 

 

We continue to monitor fuel prices on a daily basis and will adjust the fuel surcharge when necessary. 

 

We appreciate your business and your understanding with regard to fluctuating fuel costs. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dave Curtis, Vice President - Pricing 

Aloha Marine Lines, Alaska Marine Lines  

   

 
Our mailing address is: 
Aloha Marine Lines, a division of Alaska Marine Lines, Inc. 
4025 Delridge Way SW #200 
Seattle, WA 98106 

 


